
BOARD REPORT APRIL 2018 

 

CALLS FOR SERVICE 

 

During the month of March, 2018 Wingham Police responded to 122 calls for service two of 

those calls were assisting the OPP in their area. During the same period in 2017, we had 93 calls. 

Attached is the crime statistics summary for March.  I have also attached the first quarter 

statistics. 

 

OACP 

 

The Small to Mid-Sized Police Chiefs meeting will be held in Peterborough on 18/19 April.  I 

will be attending. 

 

TRAINING 

 

Use of force training is being conducted this month with the Saugeen Shores Police Service. 

 

Standard Field Sobriety Test training is being conducted with the hopes that all members will be 

trained by the end of the year.  Training is free and we only have to cover meals and 

accommodations for the officers. 

 

One officer has been trained as a firearms certifier.  This designation is required for when 

firearms charges are laid.  The certification comes through the RCMP. 

 

 

 

 


